
 
 

How to apply for your child’s 

FL VPK Certificate of Eligibility 
 

Florida’s Voluntary Prekindergarten Education Program, or VPK, is an educational program that 
includes age appropriate learning experiences with an emphasis on early literacy skills and 
kindergarten readiness. Providers receive a Readiness Rate based on results of assessments 
done in the classroom 2 or 3 times over the course of the school year. Winter Park Presbyterian 
Preschool’s most recent Readiness Rate is 92 on a scale of 60-100.  

Your child must meet the following criteria to be eligible for Florida’s VPK program: 

1.  Reside in the state of Florida. Proof of residency is required by any one of:  FL driver’s license; 
water, electric, cable or home phone (not cell) bill; current lease or mortgage. 

2.  Be 4 years old on or before September 1, 2022 to register for the 2022-2023 school year 
program. Parents whose children are born between February 2 and September 1 of the calendar 
year may postpone enrolling their 4-year-old until the following year when their child is 5.  
 

    
 
Winter Park Presbyterian Preschool offers VPK and VPK Plus programs. Both options require a 
VPK Certificate of Eligibility to receive reimbursement funding from the state of Florida. A VPK 
certificate is required to register for the 2022-2023 WPPP VPK program. If you have any 
questions about VPK at WPPP or the registration process, please contact us via email at 
preschool@winppc.org or call 407-629-0727.  
 

 

To register your child for VPK, simply visit the Family Portal at: 
https://familyservices.floridaearlylearning.com/ (or scan QR code on the 
left) where you will create an account and complete the application 
process.  
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